
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-300 8th July 2022 
 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of Shepherd and Wedderburn LLP; a firm 

of solicitors. For the purposes of legal proceedings, we require 
confirmation of whether your hospital treated anyone suffering from 

COVID-19 on each of the following dates. For the avoidance of doubt, we 
do not require any personal data. We simply need a yes/no response 

that the hospital, to be specific Royal Gwent Hospital, cared for Covid-19 
patients on each of the dates. 

  
24 March 2020; 

Yes 
24 June 2020; and  

Yes 
24 September 2020  

Yes 
 


